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To Commemorate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee children were asked to discuss in their 
classes how they would like to mark this occasion within school. The school councillors’ 
shared the following ideas with Mrs Maude. 

 Whole school party – KS2 on the playground sitting in rows. KS1 and Foundation a 
picnic on the school field. Children bring in a plate of food. 

 Children come into school wearing red, white and blue clothing. 
 If children want to they could come dressed as Kings & Queens from the past. 
 Write a card to the Queen. 
 Queen Art Competition 
 Create your own crown which could then be worn at the party celebration 
 Bunting of Union Jacks 
 A significant Art piece within school recognising this piece of History. Maybe have 

Artists come into school and work with children on something memorable. 
 Year 6 produce a speech to be read to the rest of the school by the Head Boy/Girl 

during the whole school party. 
 Who has the best Queen voice?  
 Act out the Coronation 
 Create Escape rooms around this theme. 
 Themed cake sale 
 One class could perform an Assembly on this for the rest of the school to watch 
 Already aware that a tree is being planted with a plaque to mark the occasion. 

However, they would like to make some themed bird boxes to go near this. 

 

Mrs Maude congratulated the children on their great ideas and said they would definitely 
carry out some of these to mark this special occasion.    

 

 

 

 

 


